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duties herein provided, except as to the publication of notice, 
shall be exercised by the county board upon request of the town 
or village board or boards affected, without limitation as to the 
area of land which may be included in any plat; provided, that 
the cost and expenses of such plats shall be paid by the county. 
in any plat made subject to the provisions of this subsection, the 
placing of stones or stakes as required by section 236.16 of the 
statutes may be omitted. 

SECTION 2. This act shall take effect upon passage and pub-
lication. 

Approved August 9, 1929. 

No. 679, A.] 	 [Published August 10, 1929. 

CHAPTER 375. 

AN ACT to create section 62.195 of the statutes, relating to the 
assessment of cost of street improvement in certain cities. 

The people of the State of Wisconsin, represented in Senate and 
Assembly, do enact as follows: 
SECTION 1. A new section is added to the statutes to read : 

62.195 In counties having a population of two hundred fifty 
thousand or more, in addition to other methods provided by law, 
the council of any city of the second, third or fourth class may 
by ordinance provide that the cost of installing, constructing or 
laying storm sewers, sanitary sewers, water mains, paving or any 
other public improvement to be installed along or in any street 
or highway in such city shall be charged in whole or in part to 
the property benefited thereby, and to make an assessment against 
such property in such manner as such council may determine. 

SECTION 2. This act shall take effect upon passage and pub-
lication. 

Approved August 9, 1929. 


